
From: Simmons John  
Sent: 01 February 2019 18:28 
 
Subject: Polling District and Polling Places Review 
  
Dear Clerk 
  
This is to give your council advance notice of the above review that begins on 
Monday 4th March 2019. We will send you more detailed information then. 
  
In the meantime, you may wish to include the following information on your 
agenda for your council meeting in February: 
  
By law, Cornwall Council must conduct a polling district and polling places review 
every five years. Our latest review is due now and must be completed by the end of 
January 2020. 
  
In March 2019, we will consult with every town and parish council in Cornwall and 
invite comments on the suitability of polling stations and voting arrangements at 
elections in their area.  
  
The review will aim to ensure that voting arrangements for future elections suit the 
needs of the electors in each area. 
  
Please note:  
The Polling District and Polling Places Review is NOT the same as the 
Community Governance Review. These reviews are completely separate and 
must each follow a different legal process. However, Cornwall Council will be 
monitoring responses for both reviews for any crossover issues. 
  
Kind regards 
  
John Simmons | Senior Electoral Officer, Electoral Services 
Cornwall Council | Assurance | Customer and Support Services Directorate 
 


